
REPORT TO COUNCIL 
 
 

1 
 

FROM: Councillor Christine Thompson  

DATE:  May 21, 2019 

SUBJECT: Report to Council 

 

May 6th, Councillor Korolek and I met with CAO Diane Heinrich  and Corporate Officer 
Daniel Drexler along with Amber Esovoloff and Danny Delisle of the Downtown Business 
Association to discuss the responsibilities of the new Event Manager, and in particular as 
to previous events put on by the DBA.  The DBA will be working with the Event Manager 
so  both parties have an understanding of their roles and responsibilities that will enable 
them to work closely together. 

I will be attending the BEYAC and DBA Meetings on May 14th and the Phoenix Foundation 
Meeting on May 15th. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

     

 

Councillor Christine Thompson 


